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WANSP Regional Park Options Criteria Scoring 

Principle/Criteria 
Option 
A 

Option 
B 

Option 
C 

Create parks that are within existing and planned neighborhoods that are 
easily accessed by community members using pedestrian and bicycle 
pathways, transit services, or motor vehicles, consistent with the City of 
Fresno’s Parks Master Plan. 

1 2 2 

Provide for the location of a flagship Regional Park in the Plan Area that 
has components of the Plan Area’s agricultural history through the 
planting of drought-resistant vegetation or trees, and the creation of 
public art that exhibits the Plan Area’s contribution to the agricultural 
industry. 

2 2 2 

Park Size Criteria 1: Provide a Regional Park that is 40 acres minimum. 1 1 2 

Available Land Criteria 1: Provide a Regional Park in an area that is 
currently available for development. 

2 2 1 

Population Center Criteria 1: Provide a Regional Park in a location that 
would be within ½-mile of the highest number of residents within the Plan 
Area. 

1 1 2 

Recreational Amenities Criteria 1: Provide a Regional Park that can 
accommodate the majority of the following recreation activities: baseball, 
basketball, fishing (fresh water), softball, swimming, volleyball, and 
walking for exercise. 

2 2 2 

Community Feedback Criteria 1: Provide a Regional Park in a location that 
is not within a ¼-mile of an existing or future park. 

2 2 1 

Community Feedback Criteria 2: Provide a Regional Park in a location that 
is within a ½-mile of any of the desired park locations established during 
the Stakeholder Workshop or Council District Community Workshops. 

0 1 0 



Principle/Criteria 
Option 
A 

Option 
B 

Option 
C 

Park Accessibility Criteria 1: Provide a Regional Park in a location that is 
within ½-mile of an existing Fresno Area Express bus stop. 

0 0 2 

Park Accessibility Criteria 2: Provide a Regional Park in a location that 
currently has adequate bicycle, pedestrian, and roadway facilities in the 
immediate area. 

1 1 2 

Environmental Justice Criteria 1: Provide a Regional Park in a Census 
Tract that has a CalEnviroScreen 3.0 Percentile at or above 90%. 

0 0 0 

Environmental Justice Criteria 2: Provide a Regional Park in a Census 
Tract that has a CalEnviroScreen 3.0 Pollution Burden Percentile at or 
above 70%. 

2 0 2 

Environmental Justice Criteria 3: Provide a Regional Park in a Census 
Tract that has a CalEnviroScreen 3.0 Population Characteristics 
Percentile at or above 70%. 

0 0 0 

Total 14 14 18 

 




